
Proposal for opening up 

I propose that we welcome new players to training. Complete newbies can come on a 

Thursday and more experienced and confident players can come on a Tuesday. Newbies 

must read our welcome leaflet and agree to it. We can open for a month and review. 

Background 

At some point in spring 2022, we were getting 30+ players at training and did not have the 

space for anymore so we closed to new players. Since then, we have received many requests 

from people hoping to join. In response to this, the Tuesday game-only session was born in 

the hope that current Cows would spread between the two sessions thus making space in 

both Tuesdays and Thursdays for newbies to join. 

Pros 

More women, non-binary and trans people playing football 

Fresh ideas and blood 

Inline with our inclusive ethos 

More money 

Cons 

Less experienced people on a Tuesday might make it less safe 

Might reduce team coherency  

 

 


